MINISTRY OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS
JERUSALEM
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August 5™ 2019

Mr. Gregory Warner

Dear Sir,

Thank you for your letter, which has come to the attention of the Director
General. I wish to bring to your attention that the relevant authority in Israel with
regard to excavations is the Israel Antiquities Authority.

Respectfully,

o

Nadav Zysblat

Adviser to the Director General
Ministry of Foreign Affairs
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